
EVENT INFO  

Woodland Park Zoo is seeking input from Deaf and hard of hearing people in the community to 

improve our accessibility and inclusion in all our events and programming, particularly in our volunteer 

program. People who are Deaf or hard of hearing are invited to attend one of our two focus groups to 

share their experiences, opinions, current perceptions and suggestions. This focus group will be 

interpreted in American Sign Language. 

YOU CAN HELP 

Sharing your experiences and ideas with the zoo can help us make the zoo a better place for people in 

the Deaf community to visit, volunteer, or work.  

YOU CAN EARN 

All participants will be granted free zoo entrance after the focus group discussion, as well as an 

additional zoo ticket to use at a later date. 

TO SIGN UP 

 Choose a focus group session: 

  Saturday, August 10 from 10 am—12 pm Or Saturday, August 24 from 11am—1pm 

 Email tany.holzworth@zoo.org with your preferred date and any additional accommodations you 

may need 

 You will receive a confirmation of your date with detailed information about where to meet, and 

an additional reminder the day before your focus group session 

 Questions before the event? Email tany.holzworth@zoo.org or call 206.548.2592 

Deaf and Hard of Hearing Focus Group Opportunity 

WOODLAND PARK ZOO ACCESS AND INCLUSION 
SATURDAY,  AUGUST 10 | 10 a.m.–12 p.m.  

or 

SATURDAY,  AUGUST 24 | 11 a.m.–1 p.m.  


